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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you to express my thoughts regarding the proposed changes to the local
government.

I believe it should be one vote per person when electing a rep. Businesses shouldn't be
allowed to vote as they've already had a individual vote. I also believe if you don't live in
the electorate you shouldn't be able to vote. 

As with federal and state elections Council elections need to be made compulsory.

Councils need to be held to account over budget blowouts and rate rises need to be held in
check especially if they relate to over spend by the council.

Regards Phil Docherty




